
 

Financial Policy Notice 

 
Effective August 1, 2019 a new financial policy will be implemented. For 

those who do not have current and active insurance at the time of visit, will 

have thirty [30] days from the date of service to rectify any issues with 

insurance, otherwise, it will become the Guarantors’ responsibility for payment 

of all charges incurred. No exceptions!  

 

Patient Name:  

Parent/Guardian Signature:       Date:  


